
Bergen Engines partners with MSHS 
Bergen Engines AS and its US-based subsidiary Bergen Engines Inc. have entered a partnership 
with the technical service provider MSHS (Motor-Services Hugo Stamp Inc.) to support their 
marine and land service offerings in North and South America. 

This is the first new partnership Bergen Engines enters following the termination of the exclusive 
distribution agreement with Kongsberg Maritime. 

David Miller, Managing Director of Bergen Engines Inc. said: “The Bergen Engines Group is confident 
this agreement will be an important step to ensure our customers a world-class service regardless of 
where they operate.” 

MSHS has been a trusted engine service provider since 1983 with extensive technical capabilities to 
service the world’s leading engine brands. With the recent acquisition of Pacific Power Group, MSHS 
employs more than 500 dedicated spare parts and service maintenance team members across the 
Americas. 

“MSHS is proud to partner with Bergen Engines.”, said David A. Santamaria, CEO of MSHS, “We are 
excited to align with a world-class brand that shares our commitment to make it easier for our 
customers to do business.” 

The partnership between Bergen Engines and MSHS is effective from 1st of September 2022. 
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About Bergen Engines 

Bergen Engines produces medium-speed liquid and gas fuelled engines and generator sets are 
supplied to a broad range of land-based, commercial marine, and naval applications. The Bergen 
name is a watchword for quality and reliability in its field. 

The tradition of engineering in Bergen, Norway, dates back to 1855 when the original company 
Bergen Mekaniske Verksted (BMV) was founded. 

In 1946 the company built its first diesel engine and has since commissioned over 7,500 of its iconic 
liquid and gas fuelled engines. Around half of them are still in operation today, such is the quality 
and reliability of a “Bergen” engine. 



From 1999, Bergen Engines AS was owned by the British aerospace and defence group, Rolls-Royce 
plc. On 31st December 2021, the company was acquired from Rolls-Royce by the family-owned 
engineering and industrial group, Langley Holdings plc, and is now part of the Power Solutions 
division. 

 

About MSHS 

Headquartered in Fort Lauderdale, FL, MSHS is a leading independent, third-party MRO services 
provider for marine, defense/government, and power generation applications. For more 
information, please visit www.mshs.com.  

http://www.mshs.com/

